DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, JAMMU SESSION : 2018-19 REVISION SHEET (CYCLE TEST II)

CLASS:- V SUBJECT: ENGLISH

TOPICS: MCB- STORY-SPEEDY I NEED YOU, POEM-THE DUCK AND THE KANGAROO, STORY-OLYMPIC

GAMES. WORKBOOK -L -6 & L-7

<u>LITERATURE READER</u>: POEM_— THE BEGGAR MAID, NOVEL : THE JUNGLE BOOK CHAPTER 8 & 9.

<u>GRAMMAR</u>: ADJECTIVES AND THEIR KINDS, DEGREES OF COMPARISON OF ADJECTIVES, TENSES (6

KINDS), SUBJECT- VERB AGREEMENT.

Q1 Read the passage and answer the following questions:-

Have you ever walked through cloud of gnats on a hot summer, only to have them follow you? No matter how you swat at them, or even if you run, they won't leave you alone. If so, then you have something in common with an atom. Atoms are the building blocks of molecules, which when combined, make up everything. Technically we can't see individual atoms, since there are no microscopes powerful enough. Even though scientists cannot see atoms with microscopes, they have developed ways to detect them and learn about them. Atoms are made up of three basic parts; protons, neutrons and electrons. The study of atoms and tiny particles that are even smaller is called quantum mechanics. Scientists still have much to learn about atoms.

An English chemist and mathematician, John Dalton was the first person to scientifically prove that matter consists of indivisible discrete particles called atom. Dalton developed an atomic theory in 1803. Subsequently, Ernest Rutherford, a famous scientist of Briton developed a modern concept of the atomic structure.

[A] Choose the correct option:-

1	Atoms	are	

- a) cloud of gnats b) building blocks of molecules c) tiny particles
- 2 Study of atoms is called:
- a) electrons b) Physics c) Quantam mechanics
- 3 When did Dalton develop the atomic theory?
- a) 1806 b) 1810 c) 1803

[B] State true or false:

- i) Ernest Rutherford was a famous scientist of Cambridge.
- ii) Protons are one of the three basic parts of an atom.

[C] Answer the following questions:

- i) Why it is not possible to see individual atoms?
- ii) Who was the first person to prove that matter consists of atoms?
- iii) What is atom made up of?

Q2 Read the passage carefully and answer the questions given below:-

Greg's radio voice was tense in Mike's ear, "Now, look let's start with the three fundamental rules of robotics- the three rules that are built most deeply into a robot's brain." He ticked off each point. 'We have: one, a robot may not injure a human being, or, through inaction, allow a human being to come to harm. Two, a robot must obey the orders given by human beings except where such orders would conflict with the first law and three, a robot must protect itself as long as such protection does not conflict with the first or second laws.'

Speedy is one of the latest models ,and one of the most expensive robots .So Rule 3 has been strengthened and his allergy to danger is unusually high. Perhaps there is a danger at the pool that Speedy is avoiding .

- i) What were the first two fundamental rules of robotics?
- ii) Describe Speedy .Which rule has been strengthened in Speedy?
- iii) State true or false:
- a) Speedy was one of the cheapest robots.

Q3 Write the meaning of the following words and frame sentences using these words.

- i) broiling
- ii) selenium
- iii) tactic
- iv) insosuits

Q4 Answer the following questions:-

- i) What instructions were given by Greg to old robot?
- ii) What is the duck's request to the kangaroo?
- iii) Who restarted the Olympic Games? When?
- iv) Why was the priest interested in explaining that Mowgli was Messua's lost son?
- v) Who was Buldeo? Why did Mowgli dislike him?
- vi) Who is said to have restarted the Olympic Games ?Why?

Q5 Choose the correct option:	Q5	Choose	the	correct	option:
-------------------------------	----	--------	-----	---------	---------

i) The beggar maid came	to the king	·	
a) bare –footed	b) wearing boots	c) wearing white gown	
ii) King Cophetua swore	e a royal oath that th	ne beggar maid will be his	
a) daughter	b) queen	c) sister	
iii) In boxing, it is illegal	to hit an opponent _	•	
a) race against time	b)below the belt	c) throw in the towel	
iv) We have been beaten	in some games which	ch we should have	
a) level playing field	b) take sides	c) won hands down	

Q6 Identify the adjective and write their kinds:

- i) This car belongs to Mr. Aggarwal.
- ii) There was a lot of money in the bag.
- iii) My friend lives very close to my house
- iv) I love Italian food.

Q7 Substitute the underlined words with an adjective:

- i) Sonia likes to read books that are able to capture her interest.
- ii) After the footbaal match, Rohan's shoes were covered with dirt.
- iii) Akhil's bus journey to Leh was without any comfort.
- iv) Abhi is a man without fear.

O8 Do as directed:-

i) Ruby goes to gym	days in a week.[adjective of number]
ii) There is	rice in the sack. [adjective of quantity]
iii) The Gwalior Fort	in MP is very[adjective of quality]
iv) one of	Tus has to pay the fine for not taking the test.[distributive adjective]

Q9 Form adjectives from the given word:	
poky, love, study, wit, bend, talk, care	
Q10 Fill in the blanks with correct degree of comparison of adjectives. i) This is the question out of the ten given. [easy] ii) Mumbai is the city in India.[large] iii) December is than October. [cold]	
iv) June is the month to visit Kashmir.[good]	
 Q11 Identify the tenses and write their kinds: i) Soma is writing a letter to her friend. ii) Joseph lost his pen in school yesterday. iii) He will be watching Discovery channel at 8'o clock. 	
Q12 Fill in the blanks as directed in the brackets. i) My uncle (reach) here by tomorrow afternoon,[simple future tense] ii) When I met Roger,he (wear) a black jacket.[past continuous tense] iii) Before eating, we should always (wash) our hands.[simple present tense]	e]
Q13 Rewrite the following as directed in the brackets.	
i) I played football with my mother.[change to present continuous tense]ii) Chandni was exercising for a long time.[change to simple present tense]iii) The old woman sat on the second bench in the park.[change to simple future tense]	
Q14 Fill in the blanks with correct verbs given in the brackets. i) Sheetal (make/makes) delicious pizzas. ii) Why (has/have) they left so early? ii) A group of trekkers (is /are) going up the hill. iv) The furniture (has been/have been) polished.	
Q15 Write a paragraph in 80-90 words on the following topic:-	
My Favourite Hill Station	
Help Box	
various hill stations, Kufri, Chail in HP, Nainital, Darjeeling, natural beauty, snow-clad mountains, excited, pleasant weather, thrilling experience, beautiful flowers, wealth of nature, delightful mountains and springs	